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January 12, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

GDOE No classes on Monday, January 15, 2024 

 

 

Tiyan, Guam – In honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.'s life and achievements, the Guam 

Department of Education (GDOE) announces that Monday, January 15, 2024 is a holiday for all 

GDOE schools and the Central Office.  Classes will resume on Tuesday, January 16th and the 

Central Office will resume regular hours. 
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- END OF STATEMENT-  


